
Placeholder Report – PRESTO Annual Update Page 1 of 1 

For Action 
with Confidential Attachment 

PRESTO Annual Update 
Date:  September 24, 2020 
To:  TTC Board  
From: Chief Strategy and Customer Officer 

Reason for Confidential Information 

This report is about litigation or potential litigation, including matters before 
administrative tribunals. 

This report contains information relating to a position, plan, procedure, criteria or 
instruction to be applied to any negotiations carried on or to be carried on by the TTC. 

This report contains information that is subject to solicitor-client privilege. 

Summary 

This placeholder report is to advise that the Chief Strategy and Customer Officer will be 
bringing forward a report to the September 24, 2020 TTC Board meeting. 

The purpose of this report is to provide an update on the achievements since the last 
report in June 2019; to describe the satisfactory progress on the negotiations with 
Metrolinx on further improvements to the PRESTO system; and to outline how to 
achieve the remaining key milestones and how to reset the TTC’s ongoing relationship 
with PRESTO. 

Contact 

Kathleen Llewellyn-Thomas, Chief Strategy and Customer Officer 
kathleen.llewellyn-thomas@ttc.ca 

Signature 

Kathleen Llewellyn-Thomas 
Chief Strategy and Customer Officer 
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